cUSAIZ/ 118.29

(Typewriting) (To Dr. T. R, Boggs, Bal timore)

FROHW THE REGIUS PROFESSOR OF MEDICINE, OEFCRD,
24 August, 1914,

Dear Boggs:

Many thanks for that group of nice papers - all of great interest,
the Bence-Jones ones particularly, I have rewritten Text book art, from them,

I shall not be able to come out now, unfortunatd y, This wretched
war business has upset everything, lLady Osler and Revere returned by the same
boat, The country is taking the whole thing very quietly, and I suppose we
shall be safe enough if the seas can be controlled; but it is a long business,

Greetings to all your nice boys.
. Sincerely yours,

W2 osler



